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Hope Island Rotarians, friends and family are asked 
not to forget that our Boat Show BBQ fundraiser is 
this weekend. Please don’t forget to let Jill Wade know 
your availabilities to help out over the weekend. She has 
a roster going around at the moment with still some 
empty spaces for Rotarians to help out which I have 
provided below. 
PLEASE DO WHAT YOU CAN TO FILL THESE. 
Our committee is meeting again Monday night this 
week and will finalize our orders and food offerings to 
the public this year. If you know of any businesses that 
you think might be interested in supporting our fund-
raising efforts this year through sponsoring us at this 
event please forward details to Phil or myself so we can 
follow up ASAP.

Unfortunately we are still well short of our required 
staffing levels for the Boat Show. 
The following gaps need to be filled:

Thursday:	
11am to 2pm   - still need 2 people
12.30pm to 4.30pm  - still need 2 people

Friday:		
7:30am to 11:30am - need 2 people
11am to 2pm - need 2 people
2pm to 4:30pm - need 2 people

Saturday:	
7:30am to 11am - need 1 person
11am to 1pm - need 1 person
2pm to 4:30pm - need 2 people

Sunday:      	
7:30am to 11am - need 3 people
11am to 2pm - need 3 people
3pm to 6pm - need 5 people to help pack up

Could you please contact Jill Wade on 
jill.m.wade@icloud.com or 0421 013 745 to advise 
when you may be able to volunteer.

https://www.facebook.com/RotaryHopeIsland?fref=ts
http://hopeislandrotary.org.au/
mailto:jill.m.wade@icloud.com


Final Rotary Foundation Reminder

All Club members are reminded that the Rotary year 
is drawing to a close (as we are all so well aware).  If 
you usually make an extra donation to the Rotary 
Foundation during the year but normally do so by 
way of a one off donation prior to 30 June, would you 
please give consideration to this at the present time.  
Donations made in this year will have an enormous 
impact on the work that District Governor Nominee 
Designate Terry is able to do during his Rotary year 
as District Governor and the monies that he is able 
to allocate by way of District Grants.  Please ensure 
that he is given the appropriate resources to be able to 
plan and undertake a successful year.  With Michael 
Irving as District Governor we have a record amount 
to distribute by way of District designated grants.  It 
would be good to be able to continue such level of 
available financial resources for grants into the future.
You can easily make donations yourself at 
www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/take-action/give

All members are thanked for their generous support 

Final Reminder for ROMAC Trivia Night

ROMAC is continually doing great work ROMAC as 
you can see. So here is another reminder for their an-
nual Trivia Night on Friday 27 May 2016 at the Para-
dise Show Room Arts Centre Gold Coast.  The event 
will kick off at 6.15pm for 7.30pm.  The cost is $35 
per person and Clubs are encourage to book at least 
one table (although I am not sure how many are on a 
table).  There will be a selection of moderately priced 
dishes available to purchase for dinner.  Ensure you 
arrive early to relax, eat and enjoy with friends. 
Bookings are made through your Club’s on-to-trivia 
co-ordinator or you can contact 

Phil Rosenberg on 0412 374 363, 
email: philtini@hotmail.com.  

This event is sponsored by the Rotary Club of Gold 
Coast. 

http://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/take-action/give
mailto:philtini@hotmail.com
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DG Anne and Jeff Eagan gift to you this week: 

There are no great people in this world, only great challenges which ordinary people rise to meet    
(William Frederick Halsey)

Well that’s me for another week. I look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday and at the Boat Show over 
the four days.

Yours in Rotary,

Clinton Ford (Amy)
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